
 

18th May 2018 

Welcome to Crystal Class Newsletter: 

This week:        

          

From last week’s attempts at modelling farm animals with 

playdough, the children progressed on to modelling with 

plastercine. The children were able to produce more intricate and 

clear farm animals.  

 

Ben gave the class a lesson on planting sunflower seeds. The 

children cannot wait to see them starting to grow.  


